School of Modern Languages: Linguistics,
University of Liverpool,

P.0. Box 147

Liverpool 169 3BX

MWW /AMF 10th November, 1982

Sr G. Brugarolas,

Instituto de Espana,en Londres,
102 Eaton Sguare,

London SW1W 9AN

Dear Sr Brugarolas,

Many thanks for your letter of 3rd November. The
committee of the Anglo-Catalan Society has 9 members so I am

sure there will be no problem finding a suitable room.

As you suggested I have invited Sr Sousa and his
wife to the annual lunch. Sr Benavides asks if you could
deliver the cases of wine you have offered for the lunch to the
restaurant a couple of days or so hefore the lunch. Jowgi ] kel )
him I have mentioned this to you.

Yours sincerely,

Max W. Wheeler



